Lower Phase Unit
Weekly News

Friday 18th July 2014

As from September we shall be known as the Lower
Phase Unit and Mrs Hawking will be the Lower Phase
Leader
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Moving into Year |

*Over the week your child will spend
half of their day being taught Literacy,
Mathematics, Science and PE.
*For the other half of their day at
school they will be learning in the ICE
zone of the Lower Phase Unit as they
do now, with their current teachers
and TA's.
Please note if your child is in Miss Knox
and Mrs Pearce's class that Mrs Pearce
will teach your child Mon and Tuesday
and that Miss Knox will teach your child
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.

N

i
/ Year 1 cloakroom doors
If your child is in Mrs Barnes
class they will enter and
leave school via the last
yellow door in our outdoor
area before the small green
fence and gate towards the
Brampton gardens gate.
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If they are in Miss Knox and
Mrs Pearce class they will
enter and leave school via
the door that Mrs Fitzsimons
has been using this year (first
door in the playground
area.)
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Your Child will need:
*Book bag daily
*Water bottle daily
*PE Kit — plain white t-shirt, black
shorts in a draw string bag (no
rucksacks please) bags will be
available from the school office.
*Library book on a Friday (in their
book bag)
*Snack money on a Monday £1
*A pair of plimsoles in PE kit
*A pair of wellies

\*AII items to be clearly named /
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September 2014

Year 1 to Year é children will return to
school on Thursday 4ih September
2014.

School Da
The cloakroom door will be open from

8.45am to 8.55am in the morning. If
your child arrives after 8.55am they will
be marked as late School will finish at
3.15pm.
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Snack
Year 1 children will continue to
have a daily snack as
previously.
We therefore would like to ask
for a confribution of £1 per
week to be paid on a Monday
to Mrs Barnes or Mrs Pearce.




